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July 
Monday 4th 

 

Thursday 7th 

 

Friday 8th 

Monday 11th 

Tuesday 12th 

Wednesday 13th 

Thursday 14th 

 

 

Wednesday 20th 

  

 

Y5/6 Egyptian Market 

Y6 cinema visit (evening) 

Sports Day (morning) 

Y1/2 picnic in the Enchanted Wood (afternoon) 

Y6 Leavers’ Assembly (note – it’s slightly early due to high school transition dates) 

FS2 visit to Cleethorpes 

Y1/2 visit to Go Ape! 

Y3/4 Olympics afternoon 

Moving up morning 

2.15pm onwards - open afternoon, including opportunity to meet your child’s new 

teacher (see newsletter) 

FS2 Pirate Graduation 

Last day – 2pm finish (Summer holiday follows) 

 

First day back for children will be Monday 5th September 

 

Joseph 
I’m lucky in my job, because I often get to take part in events that make me feel proud of our children and our 

school community. However, I must say that last night was one of the most memorable evenings I’ve ever had at 

Greenlands. After watching four different weather forecasts all day, we decided to go for it and the children 

took to the stage at 6pm. They were absolutely magnificent and wowed us all! About halfway through, though, 

the rain began… Luckily, we’d set the hall up just in case, so we were able to move the performance indoors! 

 

I was blown away by the adaptability of our children (as well as our families and staff!) and the result was a 

simply brilliant evening of entertainment. I’m sure the children will always remember the night they started 

Joseph outside and finished it inside; I know that I will! Well done everybody – absolutely fantastic. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 
Round 2 of weather watch… Typically, after waiting until the evening before to make the decision, the weather 

changed at the last minute! Sincere apologies to anyone who has had to alter plans; we wanted to make the 

decision the night before to help with work/childcare arrangements etc., but unfortunately this time things didn’t 

work in our favour. We’ll be having another go next Thursday (7th July), when hopefully we’ll have clear skies 

(again!) and the grass will be a bit drier. We look forward to seeing you then! 



 
  

Anston Greenlands Primary School – July Newsletter                                                                                   
            

Our Environment Hexagons 
Earlier this year, every child at Greenlands, Thorpe Hesley 
and Redscope decorated a small wooden hexagon as part of 

a joint environmental project. This term, the Arts 

Champions from all three schools got together to jumble up 
all of the children’s hexagons and put them together as an 

art installation. They ended up with three beautiful pieces of 
shared artwork, one of which is now on display at each 

school. Here’s ours – I’m sure you’ll agree it looks ace! 

 

Dinner Money Pricing for Next Year 
A reminder that the cost of school dinners will be going up by 

10p per day from September, following a rise in cost from the 

School Meals Service. This will bring the cost for a lunch to 

£2.40 per day. 

 

Contacting After School Club 
We now have a secondary contact number for getting in touch with After School Club between 3pm and 

5.45pm – 07546349064. Please add this to your contacts in case you need it. Thank you! 

 

Open Afternoon 
On Friday 14th, we will be holding an open afternoon from 2.15pm. This is an optional opportunity to come 

into school to see your child’s work / speak to their teacher etc. You are also welcome to visit your child’s 
next classroom and meet their new teacher should you wish to. Remember that you can also find out more 

about the adults in school by visiting the “Staff” page on the school website. 
 

Uniform Appeal 
As we move towards the end of the year, please consider donating any clean, good quality uniform that 
your child has outgrown. This will allow us to offer it to other families second hand. We can sell anything 

with a school logo. Thank you! 

 

The final countdown… 
It’s hard to believe that we’ve only got 2 and a half weeks left at school, but here we are! I hope that I’ll see 

most of you at our various end-of-term events before we break up for the holidays, but in case I miss 
anyone, I’d just like to say a huge thank you for all of your support this year. We are constantly aware that 

we are very lucky to be surrounded by this brilliant school community; it makes such a difference to the 
feel of our school and the experience our children have. Thank you, and have a wonderful summer. 

 

INSET Dates for Next Year 
A reminder that next year’s INSET Days are: 

 

Thursday 1st September 2022 

Friday 2nd September 2022 (children return to school on Monday 5th September) 

Friday 21st October 2022 

Thursday 4th May 2023 

Monday 5th June 2023 


